
From: Dina Gielchinsky
To: OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov
Subject: RE: FOIA case 2017-01-105 (Gielchinsky)
Date: Friday, January 19, 2018 3:05:00 PM

Dear Mr. Fields,
I did not receive a response from you. Kindly let me know when I will receive a
response on FOIA request #2017-01-105.
 
Thank you very much and have a good weekend.
 
Sincerely,
Dina
 
Dina Gielchinsky
Attorney at Law
 
OSEN LLC
2 University Plaza, Suite 402
Hackensack, NJ 07601 / USA
Telephone 201.265.6400
Facsimile 201.265.0303
dgielchinsky@osenlaw.com
www.osenlaw.com
 
 
From: Dina Gielchinsky 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2018 11:23 AM
To: 'OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov' <OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov>
Subject: RE: FOIA case 2017-01-105 (Gielchinsky)
 
Dear Mr. Fields,
It has now been over a year since I submitted FOIA request #2017-01-105 on January
3, 2017.
Please advise when I will receive a response.
 
Sincerely,
Dina
 
Dina Gielchinsky
Attorney at Law
 
OSEN LLC
2 University Plaza, Suite 402
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Hackensack, NJ 07601 / USA
Telephone 201.265.6400
Facsimile 201.265.0303
dgielchinsky@osenlaw.com
www.osenlaw.com
 
 
From: OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov [mailto:OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 1:30 PM
To: Dina Gielchinsky <dgielchinsky@osenlaw.com>
Subject: FOIA case 2017-01-105 (Gielchinsky)
 

Dear Ms. Gielchinsky;
 
Re:    FOIA #: 2017-01-105
 
As you are aware OFAC has not produced a response to you on or about
December 15, 2017. I must apologize that I under estimated the review time
associated with getting this release accomplished especially during this holiday
season. We will make every effort to ensure that a release is processed to you in
the next few weeks barring any unforeseen circumstances.
 
Sincerely,
 
Marshall Fields

Contact Information: 
Marshall Fields 
Assistant Director
Information Disclosure and Records Management Division
Office of Sanctions Support and Operations
Office of Foreign Assets Control 
Department of the Treasury 
     FOIA Requester Service Center
     (202) 622-2500, option 3
F: (202) 622-1657 
OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov
 
Confidentiality Notice: 
      This email may contain privileged, confidential and or law enforcement sensitive
information which is exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you have
received this communication in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of the communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender.
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